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Haverhill Area Working Party 
23 July 2009 

 
Queen Street Enhancement Scheme: 

Proposed Commemorative Plaque 
 

1.  Purpose of the Report 
 
1.1 The purpose of the report is to propose a form of commemorative plaque 

to mark the completion of the Queen Street Enhancement Scheme. 
 
2.  Plaque Details 
 
2.1 An illustration of a plaque design is shown in Section 2.3.  As designed it would be 

approximately 20cm (8”) in diameter and cast in metal.  The plaque could set into 
the paving in a suitable location.  The supply costs would be:- 

 
(a) Tooling/pattern  £325.00; 
(b) Casting in bronze £48.00 each; and 
(c) Cast iron  £35.00 each. 
  

2.2 The officers are seeking feedback from the Haverhill Area Working Party on the 
suggested plaque design and detailing.  Given the length of Queen Street, if two 
bronze plaques (one for each end of Queen Street) were ordered the total cost 
would be £421.00 plus installation. 
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2.3 Design of Plaque 
 

 
 
 
3. Recommendations 
 
3.1 It is RECOMMENDED that:- 
 

(1) the Working Party considers and provides feedback on the submitted 
design of the proposed commemorative plaque for Queen Street, Haverhill, 
as illustrated in Section 2.3 of Report A136; and 

 
(2) the feedback makes reference to the detailing, proposed materials and the 

number of plaques to be incorporated into Queen Street.. 
 
 
For further information, please contact:- 
Ray Keeley, Principal Urban Design Officer 
Telephone: (01284) 757615, or email: ramon.keeley@stedsbc.gov.uk 
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